

January 2019 In This Issue...

SAPHCWe Party with a Purpose!





President's Notes	.2
Lori Parker—Club Photographer	.2
Upcoming Happy Hour	3
December Happy Hour	4
New Year's Eve Party	5
Elf Louis Delivery	6
Charity Opportunities	.7
Welcome New Members	.8
Marisela & Luis' Drink	9
Kathy's Recipe	10
What's Happening	11
SAPHC Sponsors 1	1
Due to Renew1	2
SAPHC Birthdays1	3
SAPHC Contacts 1	4

Happy Hour will the

4th Thursday

January 24

at the Mine Shaft Saloon
located behind the
Magic Time Machine.
902 N.E. Loop 410

Newsletter Editor Cindy Muir

Thanks to all that contributed to this edition of the newsletter. If you have something Parrot Head related that you'd like to submit, please send it to me at: Beachsing@aol.com.

Newsletter Photographer Lori Parker

Please visit our web site at www.saphc.org and if you are on Facebook, be sure to look for SAPHC and "like" us!



Notes from President Mani Andrade

Hey Parrotheads

Welcome to 2019!

We're looking forward to a lot of great events coming up such as our 20th Anniversary Party, which is going to be one of the best. We can still can use folks to help make it work.

Survive will be upon us soon, so please be looking for information in the near future.

Jimmy Buffet is coming to Dallas and The Woodlands and that needs no explanation. Have fun if ya'll go!

Let's make 2019 a record year with volunteer hours and money raised for charities

After all, we....
Party with a Purpose!!!!

Phins Up -

Mani Andrade President



SAPHC Photographer—Lori Parker



Life is good with Lori around

Make sure you give her a hug next time you see her.

Thanks for your dedication to SAPHC!







Upcoming Happy Hour

Don't forget the January Happy Hour is Thursday, January 24.

Our January Happy Hour is moved from the 3rd Thursday to the 4th, due to so many members being in New Orleans for Pardi Gras. At the January Happy Hour, we will collecting gently used coats again. It's still cold out there most days! Please take a look at your closets and see if there is anything there which can be donated. Thanks to Carol Garner for heading up this annual coat drive.

Buy raffle tickets for a chance to win a beautiful, tropically painted Adirondack chair. Kathy Tauber is the talented artist who created this pretty piece. Tickets will be sold in january and February and the money raised will be split between the SA Food Bank and the San Antonio Christian Dental Clinic.

We also have some superb entertainment—Don Middlebrook will be with us! He always puts on a fantastic show!





We will also be taking membersip renewals: quite a few of our members have been out of "current member status" for months. Let's all get current!

Also, we could use more folks coming to our charity volunteer efforts. The motto of Parrot Head Clubs is "Party With A Purpose," and we want to help serve our community as well as having a great time with friends. We have Food Bank Work Day, Highway Cleanup and Elf Louise opportunities coming in the future, so there are chances for you to join in the fun! Hope to see more of you all at our charity events!



December Happy Hour

Due to a photography snafoo, we don't have our usual bevy of Happy Hour photos, but we do have some pics of the December HH Ugly Sweater Contest. Congratulations to Don and Cindy Muir for winning Best Woman's and Best Man's Ugly Sweaters!

















Wow! The joint was rocking on New Year's Eve with SAPHC and The Mine Shaft! There was a super crowd, including some members of Parrot Heads of Port Aransas, Central Texas PHC and a large group from Galveston Bay PHC. Everyone knew where the best party was going to be and Jerry Diaz and Hannah's Reef were in fine musical form. It was a really terrific evening and thanks to the Mine Shaft for the decorations and helping bring Jerry and the band to perform. Charlie and Sue Roberts also helped in funding.

























SAPHC OUT AND ABOUT

ELF LOUISE GIFT DELIVERY

This is always one of the most rewarding events for charity in which SAPHC participates each year. We had a great turnout of volunteers to deliver the gifts to families in their homes and our Santas were wonderful!









The SAPHC played Santa again last month on December 16th, bringing smiles to the faces of hundreds of children throughout San Antonio. I wish to thank the 33 volunteers who assisted with the Elf Louise Gift Delivery, including the 9 Santas (a new record for us) – Rocky Shoffstall, David Keck, Doc Blanchard, Tom Persyn, Albert Hanel, Earl Spencer, Gordon Lewis, Bill Meek, and Jeff Michell.

El Jefe Elf

Don Muir





CHARITY & OTHER OPPORTUNITIES

SAPHC has been busy in the last six weeks! We had a great day at the food bank, picked up trash along NW Military Highway and wrapped gifts for the Elf Louise Christmas Toy Drive.

Were you a part of any of those projects? You may have heard of the "20/80 Rule." This is where 20% of the membership does 80% of the work. We have had smaller turnouts than normal for our charity projects... in fact, there were 35 folks signed up for the Elf Louise wrapping night and only 20 people showed up. This event usually peaks out quickly for signing up (we can only use 35 that night each year), there might have been members who wanted to participate, but couldn't, due to the list already being full.

Let's not forget that the motto of Parrot Head Clubs across the world is "Party With a Purpose." There are people we can help. We can make a difference in the lives of others and in our environment. And—there's a bonus to giving some volunteer hours... It's the best way to meet other Parrot Heads, especially if you are a newer member.

So, the next time you receive an email or read in the newsletter about a SAPHC volunteer opportunity, sign up and show up! You'll find it all beneficial and we'll be helping our beloved community!

JANUARY FOOD BANK WORK DAY

Saturday, January 26! Here is a note from Scott McBrearty, point of contact for our involvement with the San Antonio Food Bank.....

Reminder of a work day party at San Antonio Food Bank January 26th. We will meet around 01:15 for our 01:30 to 04:00 food sorting, boxing, or whatever they need that day which will fulfill our Party with a Purpose requirement. Remember no open toe shoes and bring a sweater in case we are in the cooler. MOST likely we will do our parking lot tailgate thing after our "work" is done and then head to Tycoon Flats if all goes as usual. We will have a signup sheet at the at the January 24th happy hour. Signed up or not you can show up, it's a fun day with friends.

Scott McB



UPCOMING CALENDAR

January 17-20 - Pardi Gras in New Orleans

January 24 - Happy Hour at the Mine Shaft

January 26 - San Antonio Food Bank Work Day

February 21 - Happy Hour at the Mine Shaft

Want to know what the rest of the year is like for SAPHC? Click on Calendar tab at www.saphc.org or on the SAPHC Facebook page!! Future dates at your fingertips!



Welcome New Members

We're glad you're here to Party with a Purpose!

Jeff Butler Connie & Doug Harrison Rob & Beverly Flance Vicki & Robert McMillian Glen & Wanda Dowell

Thanks to Pam Johnson for keeping our membership in top shape! She is the one to see at the monthly Happy Hour to join or to renew your membership.







Marisela & Luis's Drink of the Month

Winterized Penicillin

Ingredients:

For the honey-ginger syrup:

1 (6") piece fresh ginger, unpeeled, thinly sliced

3/4 cup honey

For the cocktail:

2 ounces blended scotch

1 ounce fresh grapefruit juice

1/2 ounce single malt scotch (such as Laphroaig)

PREPARATION

Make the honey-ginger syrup: Bring ginger, honey, and 1 cup water to a simmer in a small saucepan over medium-low heat. Cook, stirring, until honey has dissolved. Gently simmer, un-



covered, 30 minutes. Strain through a fine-mesh sieve into a small bowl; discard solids. Let cool to room temperature.

Make the cocktail: Combine blended scotch, grapefruit juice, and 1 oz. honey-ginger syrup in a cocktail shaker filled with ice. Cover; shake vigorously until outside is frosty, about 20 seconds. Strain into a rocks glass, preferably with a single large ice cube. Top off with single malt scotch.

Do Ahead: Cooled ginger-honey syrup can made 2 weeks ahead. Store in an airtight container and chill.

Drinking Quote of the Month:

If a hurricane doesn't leave you dead, It will make you strong. Don't try to explain it, just nod your head; Breathe In, Breathe Out, Move On - Jimmy Buffett





Tamale Pie

This tasty recipe is sure to warm you up on a cold January day! So gather with your Parrothead friends and enjoy!

Ingredients:

1 cup onion chopped

1 cup bell pepper chopped

1/2 lb lean ground beef

1/2 cup salsa

1 package 8.5 ounces corn muffin mix

1/3 cup plain Greek yogurt or light sour cream

1 can 4.25 oz diced green chilies, undrained

1 egg

1/2 cup shredded cheese

Preheat oven to 350 degrees F

Heat a skillet over medium heat. Spray with nonstick cooking spray. Cook onion, bell pepper, and ground beef until beef is cooked through, about 6 minutes. Stir in salsa and cheese.

Spray an 8 inch pie plate with nonstick cooking spray. Spread the meat and vegetable mixture on the bottom of the plate.

Mix corn muffin mix, yogurt or sour cream, green chilies, and egg until combined. Spread on top of the meat and veggies mixture.

Bake until corn muffin topping is golden brown and set, about 30 minutes.

Enjoy!







What's Happening



January				
Pardi Gras	17-20			
Happy Hour (4th Thursday)	24			
SA Food Bank Work Day	26			
February				
Happy Hour	21			



SAPHC Charities and Causes

Ronald McDonald House
Alzheimer's Association
Elf Louise Project
San Antonio Food Bank
Adopt-a-Highway
Project Cool
Soldier's Angels
San Antonio Municipal Ministries
Seton Hall
San Antonio Christian Dental Clinic
Converse Animal Shelter
NEISD McKinney Vento

SAPHC Sponsors

Troy ERA Realtors
The Mine Shaft Lounge
Margaritaville Foods
Island Hotel, Port Aransas
Rebecca Creek Distillery
River City Deck and Patio

Please support all of our sponsors. However, please do not solicit new sponsor support or contact any current sponsor directly for contributions to the club without prior approval from the board of directors.



TIME TO RENEW!!

Please see Pam Johnson at Happy Hour or email her at psjohnson78109@gmail.com to renew your membership. Membership forms are available at Happy Hour.

JANUARY

FEBRUARY

Paul	Bobo	Carlos	Campos
Phil	Gamble	Margie	Carter
Cindy	Hudler	Jeff & Tara	Cohen
Paul	Lanham	Steve * Barb	Elliott
Alli	Mattice	Tami	Guinn
Rosalind	Nutt	Gordon &	Lewis
Kenneth	Porter	Karen	Mignola
Linda	Schuk	Richard	Presley
Luanne	Scott	Debbie & Dale	e Sauer
Dale	Stollewerk	JR	Troy
Elizabeth & Stephen	Wendel	Lisa	Tucker
		Connie	Turner
	_		1
	•		

Members who need to renew now can also do so online by going to the club membership page at https://www.saphc.org/membership and filling out the online form. You can then pay online by credit card by following the link to the Club Square store. You also have the options of printing our a form and mailing it in with a check, or by signing up in person at a Happy Hour meeting.













January					
TC	Carey	1			
Bob	Freise	1			
Margaret	Martin	6			
Debbie	Sargent	7			
Lora	Eckler	8			
Debbie	Sanders	13			
Cris	Medina	14			
Julie	Andrade	15			
Allen	Boddie	15			
Deborah	Hammond	18			
John	Covet	19			
Margue- Rhonda	Cushanick Sherman	22 23			
Jimmy	Bunt	24			
Pam	Matthews	24			
JoAnn	Fromlath	31			
	I				

	February				
Willie	Dickson	1			
Scott	Hughes	1			
Ron	Dinges	2			
Robert	McMillian	2			
Sally	Spenny	5			
Jill	Cook	9			
Brian	Hangen	9			
Warren	Blanchard	10			
Mark	Mikeska	15			
Karen	Prevou	16			
Paul	Bobo	21			
Sharon	Perkins	22			
Karen	Watson	22			
Sharon	Cronkite	23			
Bill	Blocker	26			



SAPHC Contacts

President: Mani Andrade ragtopmani@att.net

Vice President: Dee Troy deeparch44@gmail.com

Secretary: Kathy Tauber islandtime@swbell.net

Treasurer: Debi Postell debisatx@sbcglobal,net

Director of Membership: Pam Johnson psjohnson78109@gmail.com

Director of Sponsor Support: Lori Parker loriparker lonestar@hotmail.com

Director of Communications: David Spenny dspenny@att.net

Newsletter Editor: Cindy Muir beachsing@aol.com

Website Manager: Sally Spenny ssspenny@att.net

Music Series Director: Karen Mather

kminsa@yahoo.com

Happy Hour Director: Mani Andrade ragtopmani@att.net

Adopt-a-Highway: Sue Roberts cuteychef@aol.com

Elf Louise Project: Don Muir don@donmuirlaw.com

Director of Promotions: David Spenny dspenny@att.net

SA Municipal Ministries: Cindy Shoffstall shoffstallcpa@aol.com

SA Food Bank: Scott McBrearty mcbreartys@sbcglobal.net

Annual Coat Drive: Carol Garner Parrotheadqueen@yahoo.com

SAPHC Elections Officer: Connie Turner turner connie@hotmail.com

Founder: Garrett Van Delden garrett@vdwws.com

PHIP South Region Calendar www.localendar.com/public/ PHiPSouthRegion

Parrot Heads in Paradise http://www.phip.com/Index.asp

